
Undercapitalization Slows
Secondaries Activity: A Roundtable
Discussion
Buyouts Magazine  on December 2022/January 2023

Private Funds Partner Chris Robinson recently had the chance to partake in Buyouts

Magazine’s secondaries roundtable discussion as he and other leading industry
participants shared insights on the recent slowdown in the secondaries market as a result
of a difficult fundraising environment. During this roundtable discussion, Chris and
participants address the challenges of undercapitalization, as well as their unanimous
belief that activity will soon rebound subsequent to today’s slowdown, which only fuels a
strong uptick as a result of pent up demand.
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